
From: lyna lyna  

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 10:52 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Objection to 3 new buildings development on 11300 Yonge Street 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Hope you are doing well.  

We are writing to express our strong objection to the proposed 3 high density buildings 
development on the subject lands at 11300 Yonge Street because the project has 
obvious adverse impacts to our community and environment system nearby. 

Also, we have heard that if the proposed building development plan was approved, the 
constructions for 3 phases would last for almost 10 years, which are right besides our 
backyard. How could we survive in construction sites for 10 years?  

Please record our objection letter and comments to this proposed development with the 
City of Richmond Hill.  

Thank you and best regards, 

YINNA LIU 

Address: 107 Lacewood Drive, Richmond Hill 
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